
 

  
            
         April 16, 2024 
  
 
 
 
         RECEIPT 
RE: Foundation Re-Inspection  
24714 Hickory Hill Road 
Spring, Texas  77080 

 
Dear Debi Cooper; 
 

Please accept this as receipt of your payment for the foundation re-inspection we 
performed at the above referenced property, on April 16, 2024 for an agreed upon fee of 
$210.00, which has been received by our office. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  

 
Jeff Burkman, P.E.  
Champions Engineering & Inspections 
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